
 

 

 
 
 
 
 2012-2013 School Year 

Central & Liberty 2012-2013 Class Parent Lottery 
 

Dear Central School & Liberty School Parents, 
 
Now that the new school year has begun, it’s time to pick Class Parents!  The Class Parents organize the 
classroom parties and help the teachers with any in-class projects they need.  Each teacher will have 2 
parents for their class.  The selection is done in the form of a lottery which gives everyone a fair chance.  
Please fill out the bottom portion of this form if you have an interest in being a class parent for your child.  If 
you have more than one child, please list your choices in order.  Please have all forms returned to school in 
an envelope marked “Class Parents” no later than Friday, September 14th.   As soon as the 
assignments are done, I will contact the room parents via email.  
  
Next, we need some parents to volunteer for the Central School PAC, the Parent Advisory Council.  
(Liberty PAC was already chosen at the end of last year.)This committee is comprised of 2 parents from 
each grade, from K-5.  The meetings are once a month with the Principal at school, during school hours, to 
discuss curriculum, decisions made and other topics related to the overall functions of the school.  If 
interested, please fill out the portion of the form below. 
 As always, thank you for your participation.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 

Cheryl Alvarez ~ Room Parent Coordinator ~ pradampm3@aol.com or 908-269-8019 


                                                                                                                                                                                    GMRSD PTO Class Parent Form 

Class Parent Lottery 2011-2012 
 

Parent: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: ______________________________________ Phone: __________________________________ 
 
I would like to be the Class Parent for: 

1. Student: _______________________________________________________________________ 
Teacher: ________________________________________________ Grade: ________________ 
Have you ever been the room parent for your child before? □ Yes / □ No  

2. Student: _______________________________________________________________________ 
Teacher: ________________________________________________ Grade: ________________ 
Have you ever been the room parent for your child before? □ Yes / □ No 

3. Student: _______________________________________________________________________ 
Teacher: ________________________________________________ Grade: ________________ 
Have you ever been the room parent for your child before? □ Yes / □ No 

 
P.A.C. the Parent Advisory Council 

I would like to sign up for P.A.C. the Parent Advisory Council for Central School: 
 
Central Parent: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________________________ Phone: ______________________________ 
 
Student: ____________________________________ Homeroom: ________________________    

mailto:pradampm3@aol.com

